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As someone who lives in the Kenton area, I support this measure to help protect the 

environment and the air we breath living so close to the Portland International 

Raceway.  With kids playing in our local parks near the raceway, protecting their 

health and all of our communities health should be a priority.  I give my support to bill 

HB 2738.   

 

Annie Vergnetti 


